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As a company that tries faithfully to follow the laws that apply to telemarketing, we feel that by having to reprint a
current list of eligible phone numbers each month instead of every 3 months would be a heavy burden of time and
cost (printing paper, ink, quality control, etc.). We humbly ask that you leave the current regulations alone. It appears
that customers who don't want to be called are generally happy with the regulations as they now appear. Also, if you
do pass this regulation at least change the language to say "the 1st day of every month" instead of "every 30 days"
as this would result in a nightmare.

Mr. KehrerGreg
D & D Air Conditioning, Inc.
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